
 

 

Stewards Notes – 9/8/2021 

September Monthly Meeting – Our next monthly meeting will be at the Ford UAW 863 Hall 

(10708 Reading Road) on Tuesday, September 14 at 1:00 and 3:30 PM.  This is going to be 

our permanent location for meetings. 
 

Collection for Brother Dave Clary’s Family – Brother David Clary, an EMR in 700, passed 

away on August 29.  We need stewards to start bringing their area donations to the IAM 

office in 800.    
 

Fitness Center Now Open – The Fitness Center has finally reopened.  To use the center, you 

must be vaccinated for Covid-19 and wear a mask unless you are actively exercising.     
 

September Gun Raffle – This month’s raffle will be for a S&W MP1522.  The drawing will be 

at this month’s meeting.  Tickets - $10 each, 3/$25, or 10/$50.  See flyer for more details.  

YOU MUST BE PRESENT TO WIN.   
 

New Monthly Meeting Location – Our permanent meeting location will be at the Ford UAW 

863 Hall - 10708 Reading Road.  It will also be noted on our website and Facebook page. 

 

 


